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PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE 2051 PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE 2051 
YOUR COMMUNITY • YOUR OFFICIAL PLANYOUR COMMUNITY • YOUR OFFICIAL PLAN

Share your vision for the future of Fort Erie! 
You are invited to the Town’s Visioning Workshop for the Official 
Plan Review. We want to understand your priorities and vision for 
the Town to the year 2051. 

Where: Fort Erie Leisureplex, 3 Municipal Centre Drive 
When: Tuesday, February 27th, 2024
Time: 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

What: An introductory presentation will be delivered, 
followed by activities and discussions with the Project 
Team. This is an in-person drop-in event, so no registration 
is required to participate. 

If you are unable to attend the in-person, learn more at 
letstalk.forterie.ca/official-plan-review-and-update and 
complete a brief online survey to share your ideas.

For more information or if you have any questions, please 
contact  opreview@forterie.ca 

Project Overview
The Town of Fort Erie is reviewing and updatng 
its Official Plan. An Official Plan is a strategic 
land use planning policy document that 
addresses a range of topics, including housing, 
employment, agriculture, natural heritage, and 
economic development, among others. 

The Official Plan Conformity and 10-Year Review 
is to address the current and future changes 
in provincial policy and legislation, to guide 
future growth and development, and address 
emerging opportunities and issues in the Town.  

The Official Plan Review process will occur in four 
phases and will include multiple opportunities 
for the community to participate throughout the 
Official Plan Review. 


